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23rd June 2025 

Dear parents 
 

During the next two weeks, as advertised in the newsletter, we will be holding our Sports Days for children in school. We 
are really excited about holding these events, and especially grateful to Donnington Wood CE Junior School who are 

lending us their field while our field is a building site. There will be two Sports Days so please check which one your child 
will be participating in -  

 

Wednesday 2nd July   1:30pm  Classes 1,2,3,4 

Wednesday 9th July   1:30pm  Classes 5 & 6 
 
School staff will walk children over to Donnington Wood CE Junior School ready for the start of the races. Parents need 

to go straight to the Junior School. You will need to enter the Junior School site through the pedestrian entrance on 
Leonard’s Close. Please park cars considerately if you drive to the Junior School as, like our school, it is in a residential 

area. 
 

The children will be seated on one side of the track (in the shade) and anyone watching is asked to stay on the other side 
of the track. Please do not go over to your child at any time during the Sports Day. School staff will look after the 

children. Unfortunately, there will not be any seating available for parents watching. Please be aware that smoking 
(including vaping) is not permitted anywhere on the school site.  

 
At the end of the event children will be able to go home if an adult is there to collect. Any children not being collected 

(by 2:30) will be walked back to school. ALL parents (whether you are attending or not) must return the reply slip below. 
Adults collecting must wait on the spectator side of the track and children will be brought to them. Crossbar After School 

Club will run as usual on both Wednesdays. 
 

We know that parents are keen to capture races on their phones (video or photos). This is absolutely fine but please do 
your best to only have your child in the image. You must not upload the video or photos to any social media or sharing 

sites as we have a number of parents who do not wish their child’s image to be on the internet.  
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs C Boddy 

Headteacher 

 

Sports Day 1:30pm  2nd July (Classes1,2,3,4)  9th July (Classes 5,6) 
 
Child’s name:        Class: 

 
I understand that my child will be walked by school staff to Donnington Wood CE Junior School for Sports Day. 

 
 My child will be collected from Donnington Wood CE Junior School at the end of Sports Day (by 2:30pm) 

  Name of adult collecting –  
 

 Please take my child back to school after Sports Day to be collected at 3:10 as usual.  
 

Signed: 

mailto:a2041@taw.org.uk

